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Greetings to our Fall Friends!
In September, Upham Woods started with a visit from the Madison County Day School and others 
for a team-building experience. Next up was the Advanced Leadership Program (ALP) of Juneau 
County, who had a blast learning archery. Badger Ridge spent two days participating in a variety of 
lessons, such as hiking Peanut Butter Mountain and Blackhawk Island and joining archery lessons. 
The Wisconsin Association of School Councils (WASC) joined us for a retreat weekend and we 
finished out the month by welcoming back Savanna Oaks Middle School for a day-long adventure!  
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Upham Welcomes WisCorps Fellows 

Our WisCorps - Wisconsin Conservation Corps, Inc. service members, Matt and Cayleigh started in 
early September and we are so excited to welcome them to the team! They will be serving at 
Upham Woods for the next year and are excited to teach our visiting school groups! They'll be with 
us through July 2023! 

 left to right (Matt and Cayleigh) 
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Matt joins us from Baraboo, 
WI. He went to college at 
UW-Madison and majored in 
Microbiology with a 
certificate in French. With a 
background mostly in a 
research laboratory setting, 
Matt also has a passion for 
educating, especially in the 
field of conservation. He 
enjoys spending his free 
time outdoors and learning 
about his natural 
surroundings. Some of his 
hobbies include fishing, disc 
golf, morel mushroom 
hunting, and listening to 
history podcasts. 

Cayleigh is a Biology 
graduate from Mars Hill 
University and has lived in 
North Carolina most of their 
life. Cayleigh loves animals, 
especially reptiles, and has a 
pet ball python named 
Toffee. She enjoys the 
superhero and sci-fi/fantasy 
genres, playing Minecraft 
and Stardew Valley, going 
hiking and camping, reading, 
and writing, and going 
kayaking and white-water 
rafting. 

Birding for All! 
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Upcoming 
Join Upham Woods on 
Saturday, October 15th from 
8:30 am to 3:30 pm. We 
welcome people of all ages 
and ability levels to attend our 
accessible birding event at 
Upham Woods. Explore the 
trails at your own pace or join 
a guided activity.  

Previous Event 

In case you missed it, the accessible birding 
event hosted by Lake Superior National 
Estuarine Research Reserve, Friends of 
Lake Superior Reserve, Hawk Ridge Bird 
Observatory, University of Wisconsin Sea 
Grant/Water Resources Institutes  and 
Upham Woods was featured on the local 
news last week. 

We're hiring! 

Upham Woods is looking for a new Facility and Operations Manager. The Facility and 
Operations Manager will join a highly collaborative team of educators who support each 
other's work in the management, operation, and educational programming of Upham Woods. 
The team emphasizes developing positive and productive workplace relationships to support 
and maintain effective internal and external partnerships with the UW-Madison, Division of 
Extension. For more details and to apply view this position on Jobs at UW 

Learn More 

See the Story 

Join Us! 
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Did you know? 

Upham Woods is part of the 
Natural Resources Institute 
which has a new newsletter. 
Stay up to date on natural 
resource information from 
around the state by 
subscribing. 

Dates Available for 2022-2023 School Year

Interested in coming to Upham Woods? 
The following dates are available for your visit! 

Upham Woods offers 
programming year-
round! 

Winter specific activities 
include Broomball, Cross 
Country Skiing, Outdoor 
Survival, Snowshoeing. 
Many of our other programs 
are available year round, 
check out all of our seasonal 
programming on our 
Program Overview & Guide! 

December 
1-2

8-22

March 
1-16

20-31

January 
3-15

17-26
30-31

April 
1-11

15-16
22-25
29-30

February 
1-10

13-28

May 
1-2
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CONNECT WITH US CONTACT US
N194 County Rd N 

Wisconsin Dells, WI 53965 
(608) 254-6461 

uphamwoods@extension.wisc.edu 

Manage your preferences | Opt Out using TrueRemove™ 
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails. 
View this email online. 

N194 County Rd N None | Wisconsin Dells, WI 53965 US 

This email was sent to bodde@wisc.edu. 
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book. 

Make a Reservation 


